
 

August 13, 2013 
 
 
TO:  MEMBERS OF THE SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY   
 
FROM:  MICHAEL A. GREGO, Ed.D., SUPERINTENDENT 
 
E: Request Approval of Supplemental Survey for Largo Central Elementary  

(Facility 52) 
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Educational Plant Survey for Pinellas County was completed in June 2010 and identified no 
recommendations for Largo Central Elementary (Facility 52).  Largo Central’s facility is in use 
by high school students and staff. This supplemental survey will allow the district to amend the 
Five-Year Capital Outlay Plan and Facilities Work Program, to remove most of the buildings, if 
not all, and allow for the replacement of Largo Senior High.  Attached is a copy of the 
supplemental survey that will be electronically submitted to the Florida Department of Education 
(FLDOE).   
 
RATIONALE: 
Based on input from the district staff, this supplemental survey, if approved by FLDOE, will 
better meet the needs of high school students and staff assigned to classes in Largo Central 
Elementary.  The recommended student stations will be decreased by 442 total student 
stations. Recommended capacity of the school will be zero.  The buildings will no longer house 
students and will be demolished to allow the replacement of Largo Senior High.  The Capital 
Outlay Full Time Equivalent (COFTE) Student Membership (enrollment) Recommended will 
decrease to 0.     
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